
From: Betts, <Bruce@DGS>
To: "Rose, Debra" <drose@nfpa.org>

Date: 5/9/2016 9:37:12 AM
Subject: RE: Agreement #3188107 2016 California Buillding Standards Code Part 3

Thanks for the update Debra.

Bruce Betts
Acquisition Analyst
Contract Services Section (Team 3)
Office of Business and Acquisition Services » Administration Division 
Department of General Services » State of California
707 3rd Street, 2nd Floor, 2-300, West Sacramento, CA 95605 
http://inside.dgs.ca.gov/ad/obas.aspx

Phone 916.441-9636
Email Bruce.Betts@dgs.ca.gov

From: Rose, Debra [mailto:drose@nfpa.org] 
Sent: Friday, May 06, 2016 12:03 PM
To: Betts, Bruce@DGS
Cc: Benny, Katrina@DGS
Subject: RE: Agreement #3188107 2016 California Buillding Standards Code Part 3

Hi Bruce,

We will not be able to make the Monday due date on returning the signed contracts. My manager has not 
been able to review the contract in the last few days and she wants to talk with Dennis once she has 
reviewed it. I will keep you posted.

Have a good weekend

Debra

Best regards,

Page 1

12/17/2016

mailto:Betts,%20%3CBruce@DGS%3E
mailto:drose@nfpa.org
http://inside.dgs.ca.gov/ad/obas.aspx
mailto:Bruce.Betts@dgs.ca.gov


Debra
617-984-7595
drose@nfpa.org
National Fire Protection Association
The leading information and knowledge resource on fire, electrical and related hazards.
www.nfpa.org

From: Betts, Bruce@DGS [mailto:Bruce.Betts@dgs.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, May 5, 2016 10:11 AM
To: Rose, Debra <drose@nfpa.org>
Cc: de la Motte, Leann@DGS <Leann.delaMotte@dgs.ca.gov>
Subject: Agreement #3188107 2016 California Buillding Standards Code Part 3

Hello Debra,

Agreement #3188107 is attached for signature. The agreement are for the 2016 California Building Standards 
Codes Part 3 for the Department of General Services, California Building Standards Commission.

Please print and sign four original, single-sided copies of the STD 213 (first page of the electronic files) and return 
these to me at the address listed below in my signature block via expedited mail. We would like to have the signed 
documents back no later than May 9th, 2016 if possible. Once we receive the documents we will obtain the other 
signatures and approvals to get the agreement executed as quickly as possible. 

Please let me know if you find any errors or discrepancies.

Thank you and have a great day!

Bruce Betts
Acquisition Analyst
Contract Services Section (Team 3)
Office of Business and Acquisition Services » Administration Division 
Department of General Services » State of California
707 3rd Street, 2nd Floor, 2-300, West Sacramento, CA 95605 
http://inside.dgs.ca.gov/ad/obas.aspx
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Phone 916.441-9636
Email Bruce.Betts@dgs.ca.gov
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